
 

 

 

 

 

Maiden Erlegh Trust is a company limited by guarantee and an exempt charity registered in England and Wales  

under company number 07548754 with registered office at Silverdale Road, Earley, Reading, RG6 7HS. “Maiden Erlegh School” is a business name of the company. 

MAIDEN ERLEGH 
SCHOOL 
Headteacher: Mr P. Gibson 
MSc (Educational Leadership), BA (Economics) 
 

Silverdale Road, Earley, 
Reading, RG6 7HS 
0118 926 2467 

MESoffice@maidenerleghtrust.org 
www.maidenerleghschool.co.uk 
@MaidenErleghSch 

 
 

8 November 2022 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

Year 13 - Walk-Through Mock Exams and Preliminary Exams 

I am writing to you regarding the forthcoming walk-through mock exams which will be held the 

week commencing Tuesday 3 January 2023 and the preliminary exams which will commence 

Monday 9 January 2023. 

All students for each of their A level subjects will receive a walk-through mock exam.  During 

these sessions, their teacher will model and provide exemplar material and share techniques 

for answering exam questions.  Additionally, in the two school weeks prior to their preliminary 

exams, students will not be set any substantial pieces of homework other than revision.  

Additionally, by Friday 11 November, Year 13 subject teachers will have informed students of 

the broad content of their prelim exams and this will also be published on the students’ Google 

Classroom page.  

Students will be expected to be in school only for their prelims; there will be no lessons during 

this week.  You and your son/daughter will receive a copy of their exam timetable by Friday 

16 December via the student’s email (as held in school records), student portal and MCAS. 

Results will be published to parents on Wednesday 8 February 2023, via the student portal 

and MCAS. 

We are providing this level of support as we want all our students to fulfil their potential and all 

the evidence shows that students who perform well in their prelims, go on to be successful at 

A level.  If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me via 

mesoffice@maidenerleghtrust.org. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 
Miss A Cheshire 
KS5 Assistant Headteacher 
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